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11 November 2014 
 
Dear Ross Bagpipes, 
 
As per our product testing, I have successfully found a pipe bag that 
would give the most in terms of quality, performance, and feel. During 
my research on the best pipe bags out in the market, I have come 
upon a lot of options to choose from. While most of them were great, I 
have found the perfect pipe bag for the band’s needs. I found that the 
new Ross Leather Bag is the best in terms of meeting all the 
qualifications that we require to reach our maximum potential.  
 
The Ross Leather Bag is clearly made with the best materials available, 
product development and offered at a competitive rate. St. Andrew’s 
Pipe Band have been fortunate to be early testers of this new product, 
and we have not been disappointed with the product, or the service of 
Ross Bagpipes. I have found, and had many comments made by others 
in the band, that this product pushes the mark when it comes to 
stability, feel and quality of workmanship in the Ross Bagpipes range.  
 
I look forward to the band taking advantage of the Ross Leather Bag 
and Ross Moisture Control system in our efforts to compete against 
the best in the world at the 2015 World Pipe Band Championships. I am 
certain we will have superior control on our moisture and consistency 
throughout the band to meet the conditions of Australia, and Scotland. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Wayne Kennedy 
 
Pipe Major, St Andrew’s Pipe Band Inc. 
Mobile: 0422 702 199 
Email: pm@stapb.com 
 


